Status report of WP5 activities, December 2009 to April 2010. 
T5.1: Co-ordination and data management 

· The final version of the Consortium Agreement will now be sent out for signatures.

· The date is fixed for the ECOSUPPORT Annual Meeting and it will take place on October 15, 2010, in conjunction with the Workshop on Uncertainties of scenario simulations and the BONUS; SMHI and AMBER organized Climate Modelling School. Announcement so far by email to all ECOSUPPORT partners.

· The ECOSUPPORT annual report was produced and delivered.

· Distribution of the data set “Atmospheric deposition of nutrients from historic records compiled by FMI: Deliverable 1” (February 2010, updated 19 March).
· Management Group Telephone meetings were organized for December 2009 and April 2010. Minutes were taken, WP status reports collected and presented on the project webpage. 
· The ECOSUOPPORT webpage has continuously been updated with dates, news, talks, posters, reports, meeting minutes and data for download.

T5.2: Decision Support System (DSS) 

· Work on the web structure of the DSS will commence during spring 2010.
T5.3: Dissemination and outreach activities 

· Preparations for workshop on Uncertainties of scenario simulations to take place at SMHI, October 14, 2010. The workshop is intended for scientists concerned with scenario modelling of climate, nutrient load and atmospheric deposition and fisheries as well as risk management etc. Invited lecturers are Dr Samu Mäntyniemi and Dr Jouni Räisänen, both from University of Helsinki. Presentations and discussions will focus on methods to estimate uncertainties of scenario simulations, possibilities to combine Bayesian risk analysis and climate change ensemble modelling and possible collaborations between projects. A flyer for the workshop has been produced and announcements have been done on the ECOSUPPORT webpage, on the BONUS webpage, in the BONUS bulletin and on appropriate email lists.
· Abstracts have been submitted to BALTEX and EUTRO 2010 conferences in June. The BALTEX conference will feature a joint project poster, a solicited talk by Markus Meier and ECOSUPPORT collaborators as well as several talks by individual project members. Programme for EUTRO 2010 is not yet released.
· The ECOSUPPORT project was represented at the BONUS annual conference in Vilnius, January, 2010. Markus Meier and ECOSUPPORT co-workers presented a talk, the ECOSUPPORT consortium a poster and individual project members additional talks. Presentations and poster can be downloaded from the webpage.
· Two reports have been published: 
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